
 
 

Review of Community Governance Arrangements  
Stoney Stanton and Sapcote 

 
Blaby District Council has finalised its review of Community 
Governance Arrangements within Stoney Stanton and Sapcote. 
Blaby District Council has determined to make a 
Reorganisation Order to amend the Parish Boundary 
 
The New Proposed Boundary is represented by a thick black line 
 

 
 

This comes into force in time for the next Parish Elections in 
2019.  A copy of the Order can be viewed at the Council Offices 
during usual office opening hours or on the Council’s website 
www.blaby.gov.uk  

http://www.blaby.gov.uk/

